
CITY OF MIAMI
Permanent Closure - Railroad Crossing 

at NE Miami Court (from NE 71st St. to NE 75th St.)

The City of Miami, in partnership with Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) and Florida East Coast Railway (FEC)  

proudly announce
Roadway Reconstruction Project, including Permanent Closure at 

the Railroad Crossing on NE Miami Court
Project includes: 
• Pavement improvements (milling & resurfacing)
• Pavement markings and “no outlet” signage
• ADA compliant sidewalks

• Safety guardrails
Alternative Access at:
• From North side of the Railroad, through NE 75th Street
• From South side of the Railroad, through NE 71st Street 

For  additional information, call (305)416-1280, or send an e-mail to: 
AskOCI@miamigov.com

Effective August 8, 2023 
NE Miami Court Railroad Crossing will be 

Permanently Closed 
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